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The second year of the 120th Session of the General Assembly begins today at 12:00 
noon. I am looking forward to serving you during this, my 34th year in the South Carolina 

Senate. This legislative session will be exciting and challenging as we work together in
our State to create educational opportunities and quality jobs for our people.

You can always watch the Senate while we are in session by following this link.

It is an honor to represent you in the South Carolina Senate. I thank you for this great 
opportunity and look forward to serving you for many years to come.

Please make sure to pass this message along to any of your family or friends. Once 
again, if I or my staff can ever be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to 

contact me.

Yours very truly,

Hugh Leatherman
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